MOUNT AIRY CLAY BREAKERS CGARUEN CILUB - March 7, 1984

The garden club meeting was held on March 7, 1984 @ 7:30 p.m. in the hospitality

room of Bob Hall Inc. in Upper Marlboro. Thirteen members @ seven guests were present,

President Anne DeBoeser introduced our speaker, Horticulturist Cel. A.H. Charles
Thompson. Col. Thompson presented a slide program on bulbs. Karen Somers provided
fact sheets on pruning roses.

Refreshments were provided by Phyllis Tucker and the management of Bob Hall Inc.
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Betty Y. Abercrombie
Recording Secretary



